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The following interest statements are presented as a way to develop a preliminary understanding of stakeholder interests at the beginning of the MFP relicensing process.  These statements are in no way presented as absolute or definitive representations/policies/positions of any individuals/organizations/agencies interests.  It is recognized that as the MFP is studied and better understood, stakeholder interests will change or be refined.  

